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The “One Health Approach for
Conservation” (OHAC), Gorilla
Health project is implemented
with the mandate to support
the integrated conservation of 

Ensure the survival in One Health ecosystem of human,
livestock and the wildlife including the mountain gorilla.
Through animal health care, research, training,
consultation and advocacy for conservation

non-human primates through
monitoring,interventions,
capacity building, research
and raising awareness.



Science tourism is a travel topic
grouping scientific attractions. We
would like to bring you in the field
where scientific knowledge is
preserved, communicated from
generation to generation. 
We provide for tourists and visitors,
a one-hour power point presentation
focusing on our work in
conservation areas, on the care of
the famous mountain gorilla in the
Virunga Massif and works in other
National parks. We organize as well
a full package with the client: a
PowerPoint presentation and a field
visit during the mountain gorilla
trekking.

This project is based on two
of our nine main OHAC/
Gorilla Health objectives
namely:

Contact us

Address:  Rwanda Office:  Musanze. P Box 25
                   DRCongo Office : Goma, Avenue du Port 42
Telephone : +250788640986 / 0734706041 | +243973998396

Create ‘’One Health Approach’’
and ‘’Conservation’’ awareness
program

1.

Capacity Building and
continuous professional
development training for
veterinarians, para-medical
personal, park staff,  tourist
agency guides and visitors

2.

The world of science is a part of the
whole. You can have really
unforgettable science holidays for your
tourist. This new product intends to
sensitize more wildlife friends on the
benefit of conservation for sustainable
tourism activities in Africa. 

OHAC/ Gorilla Health is an
independent entity; our budget comes
from donations and conservation
support funding


